
 
 
FROM: Dr. Matthew Moehle, Division of Special Programs and Advanced Studies 

RE: Southern New Hampshire University/Learners Edge graduate courses  

DATE: February 2021  

The purpose of this letter is to verify that the courses offered via our partnership with Learners Edge (LE) 
are designed specifically for graduate level continuing education purposes to help support educators 
advance their professional practice, stay current in their field, and help them meet the needs of today’s 
students. All learners taking courses for the purpose of certification, professional licensure, or salary 
requirements must obtain approval from their school, district, or state leadership. Such uses or any 
transfer of graduate credits is always decided upon by the receiving institution.  
 
LE courses taken for credit from Southern New Hampshire University (SNHU) are transcripted as 
graduate-level continuing education courses and are critically evaluated by the University during an 
academic review process.  
 
Up to six (6) credits of LE courses can be transferred into the Master of Education in Educator Practices 
at Southern New Hampshire University—an opportunity collaboratively designed by LE and SNHU. 
Additionally, all SNHU reviewed and approved LE courses may count toward the student’s six (6) 
transferred credits into the program. Course completion is documented with a letter grade on an official 
University transcript.  
 
Southern New Hampshire University is accredited by the New England Commission for Higher 
Education.  
 
Thank you for your interest in taking graduate level education courses from Southern New Hampshire 

University. 

https://snhuvt.org/snhulearnersedge

